Breton, Mary B

From: Carroll and Lila Ware <finsandfursadventures@beeline-online.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 12:46 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars |l Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We do not believe it is the role of our State of Maine Government to
influence/craft/demand the manufacture of no-emission vehicles. We are very much
supporters and believers that the demand for such vehicles will come from the market
itself...not our government. Further, we do not believe public policy for the State of Maine
should be shaped so heavily by the State of California without greater input from citizens
of this State.

We do NOT support CHAPTER NUMBER AND RULE TITLE: 06-096 C.M.R. Chapter 127-A,
Advanced Clean Cars Il Program being presented at public hearing tomorrow, August 17,
2023 at 9:00 a.m. at the Augusta Civic Center.

Thank you.

Carroll M. Wareand Lila S. Ware
Maine Citizens living at

32 Greenwood Avenue
Skowhegan, ME 04976

207-474-5430 - please feel free to call if you need any clarification of our position



